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Dear Ms, Elmer,

Iam wriling to you to ask that the proposed development project for Hackett Avenue be rejected. My husband
and | live in the area because it brings a feeling of warmth and comfort of the way Milwaukee used to be. it stil
can be that way If it's preserved and respected. It isn't fair to people who enjoy visiting the area and especially to
those who live there,

Please help for future gensrations to enjoy the historical beauty of this area.

Yo agla Battman

2428 E Bradford Ave
Miwaukee W1 53211
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